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Fishing Makes Memories
Baseball might be the American pastime, but there are countless other activities

that provide participants with hours of amusement, recreation, and enjoyment.

For you, one of these activities might be fishing. From American Indians to

commercial fishermen and from expert bass masters to enthusiastic

grandfathers, fishing has influenced the lives of untold numbers of people.

It has been a means of food, livelihood, and recreation.

Recommended Locatl

Many of us have childhood memories—some delightful and some

nightmarish—of our first fishing experience. Maybe your first time
fishing brings memories of a favorite grandparent or the tale of the

one that got away. Fishing allows us to catch a

greater appreciation of nature and each other.

The National Park Service (NPS) adopted its

recreational fishing program, A Heritage of

Fishing, in 1992. The program balances

recreational demand with the need to protect

our resources. When you fish in a national

park, you become a steward of its mission to

leave the area unimpaired for the enjoyment

of future generations.

National Park Service (NPS) lands and waters are considered preserves for wildlife.
Therefore, Cuyahoga Valley National Park's (CVNP) philosophy in managing ponds
and streams is to maintain the predator-prey relationship rather than to stock fish
for recreational fishing. Catch-and-release fishing is encouraged to maintain the fish
populations needed for continued sport fishing. The Cuyahoga River and numerous
ponds are open to fishing. CVNP has over 70 species of fish. Steelhead trout and
bullhead can be caught in the Cuyahoga River. Bluegill, bass, and crappie can be
caught in lakes and ponds. Some of the best ponds are:

Armington Pond
On Quick Road between State Road and
Akron Peninsula Road.

Brushwood Lake

On Townsend Road in Furnace Run

Metro Park. This areais managed by
Metro Parks, Serving Summit County.
Consult the park district for fishing
rules or view regulations online at
www.summitmetroparks.org.

Coonrad Farm Pond

On Riverview Road approximately 1/2
mile south of Snowville Road.

Goosefeather Pond

On Scobie Road, off Oak Hill Road,
south of Major Road.
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Horseshoe Pond

On Major Road south of State Route 303
and about 1/2 mile west of Riverview Road.

Indigo Lake
On Riverview Road about four miles

south of State Route 303. —

Kendall Lake

On Truxell Road between Akron

Cleveland Road and Akron Peninsula

Road. Note that this may be drained in
2008 for dam repairs. If so, the park is
considering restocking fish after work
is completed.

Sylvan and Meadowedge Ponds
Both reached by trail from the Oak Hill
Trailhead located on Oak Hill Road,
south of Major Road and north of Everett
Road. 34-mile walk from parking area.




